
   Hatchet Hoops 
   81 East Mohawk Drive 

   Tomahawk, WI  54487 

   (715) 453-4482 

   Email:  hatchet.hoops@yahoo.com    

   Website:  http://www.hatchethoops.com 

 
 Hatchet Hoops would like to invite all boys in 8

th
 grade to participate in the 

annual Hatchet Hoops season.  Information about the upcoming season follows: 
 

8
th

 Grade Boys:   

 

Practice will be held on various weeknights and Saturdays as necessary and as 

gym availability allows. 

 

The 8
th

 graders will participate in the Great Northwest Basketball League for the 

2017-18 season, with four tournaments scheduled; January 6, 2018 @ Wittenberg-

Birnamwood, January 20, 2018 @ Antigo, February 17, 2018 @ Northland Pines, and 

February 24, 2018 @ Tomahawk 

 

Schedules, practice and game, are included with this informational sheet. 

 

Fee is $40.00 
 

Registration forms can be mailed to Hatchet Hoops, 81 East Mohawk Drive, 

Tomahawk, WI  54487, handed in to the Tomahawk Middle School Office or 

given to Coach Larson. 

 

If you would like more information, please call Coach Albert at (715) 966-1420.   

 

All parents are asked to pickup their children promptly after practice has 

concluded.  Also, practice during the week will be cancelled if school is cancelled 

or dismissed early.  Saturday practices will be held as scheduled.  However, if you 

feel the weather is inclement, please use your own judgment. 

 

Athletes will need proper attire and footwear (sneakers) to participate in practice. 

 

Checkout www.hatchethoops.com for additional information on the 2018 season. 

 
 

http://www.hatchethoops.com/

